
Nanobubbles 
 
From: Leny Samuel [mailto:leny.samuel@henleygroup.co.nz]  
Sent: Friday, 10 November 2017 2:35 p.m. 
To: Piet Verburg <Piet.Verburg@niwa.co.nz> 
Cc: Jacob Power <jacob.power@henleygroup.co.nz> 
Subject: FW: MicroNano bubbles for Lake Killarney 
 
 
Hi Piet, 
 
I am Leny Samuel from Pacific Driveline Ltd.  
 
With reference to the trailing email, would like to know if you had a chance to go through the 
information in the dropbox we shared with Trevor James and Dennis Bush-King from Tasman DC.  
 
If you did not get a chance, please find some information in this dropbox link - 
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/d1ywyihtribmx4c/AAB57x1lqcWDBKsVLuJS1fava?dl=0 
 
One of the video clip is an assortment of clips from a documentary series about micronanobubble by 
a Japanese broadcasting company, which we use as educational material. 
 
This technology is an ideal oxygenation system for lakes and large water bodies to prevent hypoxic 
conditions in the lake.  
 
We will be in NIWA Hamilton next Friday i.e. 17th November. Can we meet you in your office at 
around 01.00 pm for a short discussion about the technology and its application for lake restoration?  
 
We look forward to your reply. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Leny Samuel (PG Dip., B.E.)   |  Technical Sales  

Pacific Driveline Ltd 

Engineering Solutions since 1917 
  

M: (+64) 021 158 3960 | DDI: (+64) 09 262 3241 

W: www.henleygroup.co.nz 
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